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Mr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Vice Chairman
1-1-13, Shimbashi, Minato-ku,
Tokyo 105-8605, Japan

Tel: +81-3-3508-2411

Fax: +81-3-3508-2094

Dear Mr. Mori :

Thank you for your letter of congratulations on my new
appointment as Chairman of the Atomic Energy Council, the
Republic of China.

Nuclear communities in Japan and Taiwan, R.O.C, have long
enjoyed a very strong cooperative relationship. | hope that closer
cooperation will be developed in nuclear peaceful applications, and
nuclear technologies of mutual interest be further exchanged in the
future.

On behalf of AEC, | take this occasion to wish you a very
successful JAIF annual conference in this coming April.

Slncerely yours /»

Ouyang, Min- Shen
Chairman
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